
Department of Computer Engineering 

Forum Meeting 

The Department of Computer Engineering has organized a Forum meeting for 2nd 

and 3rd year Computer students on 20thJan 2025. Mr. B.Hariharan and 

Mr.M.Rubinath / Software Engineers at BK Systems Pvt Ltd., have been invited as 

Speaker and he delivered CAREER ORIENTATION SESSION about IT sector with 

new technologies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


